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Our next Knights meeting will be held at the KC hall  
on September 19th at 7 p.m. 

 

  

 

 

 

Golf Tourney a Hole in One! 
A Note from Ron 

Our council hosted its 28th 

annual golf tournament. The 

event turned out to be a 

terrific day for golf. We 

hosted 144 golfers, had 50 

hole sponsors, numerous contributions, and a great 

skins game. We managed to post a profit of just under 

$16,000. This is the largest profit in the tournament’s 

28-year history.  

The committee has voted to assign $10,000 for 

reducing debt from the hall remodel. The remaining 

funds will be used for our charitable endeavors.  

The committee wishes to thank all the members who 

played, sponsored holes, and contributed. Most 

importantly, thanks to the men and women who gave 

up their day to volunteer at the tournament. 

Without the cooperation of our many members and 

several ladies from the auxiliary who prepared food 

and served drinks, we would never have had such a 

successful event. Thanks so much for all your help! 

We look forward to the next event in 2020!  

G.K. Del Carr (636) 544-2752 

F.S. Ron Gardiner (636) 978-7939 

Auxiliary President Jeanette Koechner-Thomas 

(636) 240-9331 

Queen of Hearts 
We are into our 4th round. If you 

haven’t been to the remodeled hall, 

come to the next Queen of Hearts 

drawing and check it out! Doors will 

open at 5 p.m. on Tuesdays and the 

drawings will be at 7 p.m. The jackpot 

is already more than $6,000!  

 

Tootsie Roll Drive Needs 
Volunteers in October! 
 

The 2019 Tootsie Roll Drive will 

be the weekend of October 11th 

through 13th. On Friday and Saturday, we will be at 

Dierbergs on Salt Lick Road. Collections will run 

from 4 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Friday and 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

on Saturday. Additionally, we will be collecting after 

all the masses at Assumption that weekend as well. 

All council proceeds (50%) support Community 

Living here in O’Fallon. 

Here is the link to sign up. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Ev2r6
uQYUjBvV7lvGMsCaIAwy0Bu9BQVkBpx9N5v
m5o/edit?usp=sharing 

Contact Tom Zangriles at glacz4@gmail.com or 

(314) 920-0321. You can also contact Ron Gardiner 

at fs2269@mac.com.  

 

If you can help at Saint Barnabas on Sunday, please 

let Ken Thornhill know at (636) 294-7920 or 

gocurtis28@yahoo.com. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Ev2r6uQYUjBvV7lvGMsCaIAwy0Bu9BQVkBpx9N5vm5o/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Ev2r6uQYUjBvV7lvGMsCaIAwy0Bu9BQVkBpx9N5vm5o/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Ev2r6uQYUjBvV7lvGMsCaIAwy0Bu9BQVkBpx9N5vm5o/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:glacz4@gmail.com
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Save the Date! 

The Euchre Tournament will 

be held Saturday, February 

15th, 2020. For more 

information, contact Don 

Forbeck at (636) 272-5065. 

 

Fish Frys Return in October 

The first fish fry in the new hall 

will be October 11. We will serve 

meals in the upstairs hall, and 

provide takeout dinners from the 

Bill Wolf Memorial Club Room downstairs.  

 

We will need help from all Brother Knights in getting 

the word out about our fish frys at the new hall. We 

will need everyone to get familiar with the serving 

and cooking processes since it’s been awhile and we 

have a new kitchen. 

 

On the menu are fried cod and catfish or chicken 

fingers. Sides include: spaghetti or mac-n-cheese, 

green beans, cole slaw, potato salad, and a selection 

of homemade desserts. Coffee and tea will be 

included. A cash bar will also be available. We will 

serve from 5 p.m.to 7:30 p.m.  

 

Ladies We Need Desserts 
Our fish fry dinners wouldn’t be the 

same without homemade pies, 

cakes, and desserts from the ladies auxiliary 

members. Please consider donating desserts! 

 

Future Fish Fry Dates 

November 1, 2019 and December 6, 2019 

 

If you have questions about volunteering for the 

October fish fry, contact Michael McCleish at (636) 

294-0097 or michaellmccleish@msn.com. 
 

Fifth Sunday Mass Celebration  
The next Fifth Sunday Mass will be September 29th 

at 8 a.m. Make plans to attend! Honor Guard please 

arrive at 7:30. We process in at 7:55 a.m. 

 

Successful Open House 

Thank you to everyone that worked 

at the open house, made desserts, 

cooked burgers and hot dogs, and 

sold 50-50 tickets at the open 

house. Also, thanks to everyone 

that donated items, sold raffle basket tickets, or 

worked to assemble the raffle baskets.  

We appreciate that Mayor Bill Hennessy and Father 

Nick Kastenholz made the dedication and ribbon-

cutting ceremony special and memorable. More than 

300 people attended the event. O’Fallon is growing 

and we are proud and excited to be a part of that! 

A special thank you to Todd Kirchoff and the social 

committee for all of their hard work. The social 

committee is off to a great start and we look forward 

to future events. 

Football Mania 2019 

We have another fundraiser to pay 

down the hall remodel’s debt. It’s 

called Football Mania! Tickets are $10 

each and give you a chance to win 

prizes during the final 10 weeks of the football 

season. You have a 1 in 17 chance to win! 

 

You play for 10 weeks for the $10 ticket price and 

you can win multiple weeks. Tear off the bottom of 

the ticket, and Ron will upload your entry. If you 

win, you will be contacted directly. The council 

keeps most of the $10 from every ticket sold. 

 

We are asking each council member to sell 10 

tickets. For tickets, contact Ron Gardner or pick 

them up at the September meeting. Once you’ve 

sold the tickets, please return the ticket stubs and 

money to Ron no later than October 23rd. 

 

Hall Rental  

Bryan Eisenbath  or  Jim Piel 

(314) 660-0598  (314) 277-9063 

beisenbath@gmail.com 

 

mailto:michaellmccleish@msn.com
mailto:beisenbath@gmail.com
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Greetings from Jeanette 

Thank you for your generosity in 

supporting the Open House by 

bringing desserts, raffle baskets 

and helping make the event a 

GREAT success.  It is truly 

appreciated.  The next Auxiliary 

meeting will be on October 

17th.  We hope to see you then!  

Mark your calendar to bake and deliver your special 

cake or dessert for the fish fry on October 

11th.   Calls will go out asking for help to cut and 

serve the desserts.  

Newsletter Details 

This information on page 3 is only on the electronic, 

email version. If you would like to receive the 

newsletter via email and be removed from the mailing 

list for printed copies, please send an email to Ken 

Thornhill at gocurtis28@yahoo.com or call (636) 

294-7920.  

If you have a story idea or piece of information you 

want to submit, please contact Ken. 

Hall Rentals 

Anyone interested in renting the 

hall needs to be a Knight in good 

standing. Membership in our 

council is not required...members 

from any K.C. council can rent the 

hall. 

 

No outside beverages are permitted. A bartender is 

included with hall rental and drinks must be 

purchased through the bar.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lower Hall Rentals 
The lower level is named in honor of our newsletter’s 

former editor and is called the Bill Wolf Memorial 

Club Room. Rental of this room is $250 with a $200 

deposit. Room seats up to 110 people. There is a  

kitchen and refrigerator available and included with 

lower hall rental. 

 

Upper Hall Rentals 
Without a Caterer 

Rental of the upper hall is $550 with a $200 deposit. 

The upper hall can seat 240 people. You cannot use 

the kitchen but you can bring in crockpots and 

roasters.  

 

Need a Caterer? 

If using an approved caterer, 

the cost is $12 per person with 

a $200 deposit to the Home 

Association. An additional $14 

per person is the cost for food 

from an approved caterer.  This price applies to both 

the upper and lower halls. 

 

Approved caterers include El Tio Pepe (636) 978-

9766, Our Family Kitchen Catering. Contact Jane 

Freise at (636) 352-8831. Ethyl’s Smokehouse and 

Saloon (636) 978-7755. To see the catering menu, 

check out ethylssmokehouse.com. The fourth 

approved caterer is Dean Hennigfield at (636) 345-

1149.  

 

Please contact Bryan Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598 or 

beisenbath@gmail.com or Jim Piel at (314) 277-9063 

for more information about hall rentals and approved 

caterers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:gocurtis28@yahoo.com
mailto:beisenbath@gmail.com
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Bar Details When Renting  
Upper and Lower Hall 
 

Included in the rental of 

either hall is a bartender for 

4 hours with or without a 

caterer. After 4 hours, there 

is an additional $25 an hour 

charge. 

Beer Cost 
½ Barrel Beer is $175 

Open Bar 

The renter pays per unit and gets 10% off the final 

bar tab at the end when hosting an open bar. This 

includes cocktails, beer, and soda. 

Cash Bar 

Each person pays per unit.  

 

If you have questions for the bar committee, contact 

Dave Moynihan at davidmoynihan60@yahoo.com or 

(636) 240-8918 

 

 

 

mailto:davidmoynihan60@yahoo.com
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